
APRIL NEWSLETTER

Thankyou to those who turned up for the March working bee - stakes now
support the young trees where needed in the Billy's Creek area of the Park.
A number of members also went on to the older section to clear some
weeds. I believe Paul got a bit nettled by something at one stage, didn't he
Ken??

Rotomah Island was as peaceful and lovely as ever, and all members, family and friends
had a thoroughiy good time. At least a week there would have suited me fine. The
weather was just about perfect and we were able to do a lot of walking and exploring (or
loafing around as desired) -and a lot of good eating to make up for it.

We have been approached by the editor of the Yinnar South Newsletter to submit aiticles
for the publicity of the Group, as well as items about the flora and fauna of the Park. I
have submitted an initial item describing the aims of the FMNP Group which hopefully
may result in a new member or two, but if anyone would like to be involved in producing
some flora and fauna articles, please contact me.

The next planned activity on Sunday 18th April is the laying of foundations for the
planned Information Shelter for the new Billy's Creek area. All hands on deck at 1.30
pm at the end of Braniff's Road. Rob assures me he will be able to find tools and
equipment for anyone who turns up but I guess if you have your favourite trowel, shovel
etc bring it along!

Congratulations to members Lyndy and Chris Lord on the birth last month of their third
daughter .

Regards,


